

WILDLIFE ACHIEVEMENT CLUB CHAPTER, INC. IZAAK WALTON LEAGUE OF AMERICA

P. O. BOX 188 SILVER SPRING, MARYLAND

DECEMBER 1966

MEMBERSHIP MEETING

The December membership meeting will be held at the club house on Wednesday, December 14, 1966, at 8:30 P.M. Following the meeting, there will be the usually good refreshments. This month we are having delicious sliced ham on hard rolls; this will be accompanied by pretzels and potato chips. Also, there will be the usual good cold beverages. Shortly after the refreshments are served, there will be a fine sportsman film for your viewing pleasure. Be sure to attend this last meeting of the year because it is especially nice to see friends and people you know at this holiday time of year.

SKEET SHOOT

On Saturday and Sunday, November 12 & 13, 1966, the Izaak Walton League of America Silver Spring Chapter held its annual closed club Skeet Shoot, the bird hunter's shoot. Awards were given in all classes as follows:

Name	Class Winning		Score	
Bill Shearn	Club Champion		96 x 100)
Charles Burton	Class A		95 x 100)
Bob Inman	Class B		93 x 100)
Joe Santini	Class C	,	91 x 100) .
Billy Shearn	Class C	34	90 x 100) ·
Lou Gottleid	Class C		90 x 100	0
Jim Mentges	Class D	,	89 x 100	Э
George Johnson	Class D		87 x 109	0
Danny Santini	Class D		87 x 100	0

All these are the results of some real fine skeet shooting by our club members. Congratulations to all and keep up the good shooting.

GREAT SPAGHETTI

The spaghetti dinner before the November membership meeting was a great success-there was a real fine turn-out and everyone ate real well. Our thanks to the great chefs that prepared the meal and we hope we can entice them to do the same again soon.

CONTRIBUTION

At the last meeting of the Board of Directors, they voted to donate to the University of Maryland One Hundred & Fifty Dollars (\$150.00). The donation will send one teacher this summer to the Maryland Conservation Workshop at Maryland University. By doing this, we will be arming others to help in our fight in conservation.

NEW YEAR'S EVE

The Silver Spring Chapter of the I.W.L.A. is having a New Year's Eve Dance at the club house on December 31, 1966, from 9:00 P.M. till who knows when. It is featuring fun and excitement, dancing and laughter, food and refreshments. Dancing will be done to stereo music. -- B.Y.O.L. -- Due to the size of our facilities, attendance will be

limited to 60 people (or 30 couples). This will be by reservation only--pay at the door. For reservations call Jim Glazier - WH 6-1758.

A WARM WELCOME TO THE FOLLOWING NEW MEMBERS AND THANKS TO THEIR SPONSORS

	Sponsored by
William F. Haber, 1205 Tanley Road, Silver Spring, Md. 20904 Reginald Leizear, 2501 McComas Ave., Kensington, Md. 20795 Jean A. Caffiaux, 13326 Foxhall Drive, Wheaton, Md. 20906 Donald E. Judevine, 3220 Sydenham St., Fairfax, Va. Alford A. Dibble, 12701 Eldrid Place, Silver Spring, Md. 20904	J. Murphy Ray Fisk J. Murphy J. Murphy J. Murphy C. K. Goldschein Tom Derby Jack Lawrence Ray Fisk George Schneider G. M. Van Hoesen C. A. Burton F. Delawter J. Mentges W. M. Shearn W. M. Shearn
H. E. Burnette, 3506 Morlock Lane, Bowie, Md. 20715 Paul C. Jackson, 4313 Landgreen St., Rockville, Md. 20853	G. Trainer
Lawrence G. Jackson, 4313 Landgreen St., Rockville, Md. 20853	R. T. Mangum R. T. Mangum
Thomas R. Jackson, 10909 Amherst Ave., Silver Spring, Md. 20902	R. T. Mangum
Paul R. Jackson, 12042 Claridge Road, Wheaton, Md. 20902	R. T. Mangum

MEMBERSHIP RECRUITERS

As of November 31, 1966, we have recruited one hundred thirteen (113) new members in 1966. This brought the grand total to four hundred twelve (412). Let's get out and try for four hundred fifth (450) by December 31, 1966. A year's membership would be one of the finest gifts you could give for Christmas.

Some of our ace recruiters are: Clint Bowman - 24; Ray Fisk - 12; Bill Shearn - 7. Jim Glazier and Bob Mangum each have four (4). Paul Hancock, Mike Apperti Sr., Tom Derby, Charles Wiles, G. M. Van Hoesen, Jim Dickerson, Joe Santini and J. Murphy all have three (3) each.

Many others, too numerous to list, have brought in one or two members.

Let's keep up the good work and make next year an ever greater year.

Lester Billings
Corresponding Secretary

The section of the section of the second of